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PQ 28608/23*To ask the Minister for Health the progress made with the provision of a 
new ambulance base (details supplied: Ambulance base planned for new Connemara 
services based in Recess, Connemara, Co. Galway); the reason for the delay with this; and 
if he will make a statement on the matter. -Éamon Ó Cuív 
 
Dear Deputy Ó Cuív,    
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
Arrangements are being made to submit an application for planning permission for the 
proposed ambulance base at Recess, Connemara, Co Galway in July 2023.  This follows 
agreement of access arrangements to the new base. 
 
Detailed design of the new base and preparation of tender documents will be progressed 
insofar as possible, in parallel with planning process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Paul de Freine 
National Director,  
Capital & Estates  


